Halloween Resurrection event could have been better

By: Corey Sipe


Screams could be heard coming from Webb Hall Room 110 last Monday night where Halloween: Resurrection was being shown sponsored by the Campus Activity Board. Members of CAB told the audience that due to technical difficulties the movie might be moved to the BTR, why that didn’t actually happen I’m not sure. 


The movie started twenty minutes late due to problems with the LCD technology and the movie was displayed on a projector close to the screen making the movie appear in only about a quarter of the space of the screen itself. As a result, the volume could only be turned up to the point where if someone rustled a plastic bag, we couldn’t hear the movie. Not only that, but we missed the first few minutes of the movie as they focused the projector on the screen. The event was free of charge. 

On the positive side, candy bags were given out to everyone and about fifty students packed the auditorium. Some students received coupons for a free video in their candy bags. 


Halloween: Resurrection was definitely a scary movie filled with suspense and blood. Some parts were a little bit too predictable but overall the movie was great despite the poor sound and visuals. 


It wasn’t really worth going to since it would have been a lot better quality on a regular TV and VCR.  

